
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Lisa Anthony called the March 3rd, 2022 Senior Commission meeting to order at 
1:00 p.m. 
 
Members present:   Kitty Greenwood, Bernice Brown and Mike Vallone 
                    Guests:   Elli Song, Congressman Quigley’s Office 
                                     
The minutes of the December 2nd, 2021  meeting were reviewed by the members.  
Motion by Bernice Brown, seconded by Mike Vallone to accept the minutes as 
read.  Motion carried and the minutes were accepted.   

 
St. Vincent DePaul Report:   Food bank has been giving out an abundance of 
food.  We continue to give out checks for rent and utility bills.  
 
American Legion Report:   January 20th  the  Annual Stand Down was hosted. A 
hot meal was served.  Blankets , clothing, food and toiletries were distributed.  VA 
Benefit Counseling and Housing Assistance was available. 
March 12th there will be a benefit for the Bensenville Police Officer that was 
injured in the line of duty. The pancake breakfast will be on March 27th. 
 
Relay for Life report by Kitty Greenwood & Bernie Brown:  No report 
 
Lisa reminded the members that the Blood Drive is on March 5th.  Lisa handed 
out the book The Light in Hidden Places. Through Age Options On April 5th at 
10am in Schiller Park there will a program about types of Medicare fraud.  
 
Elle Song from Congressman Quigley’s office let us know that there have been 
lots of complaints about ordering the home COVID test kits. Also that the Social 
Security offices will open up on April 1st 2022. 
 
The Senior Commission meeting adjourned at 2:00 p.m. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
 
Lisa Anthony 


